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November 27, 2023 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to verify that all courses offered via our partnership with Teaching 
Channel are graduate-level courses designed to help support educators advance their 
professional practice, stay current in their field, and help them meet their continuing education 
needs. 
 
These courses are designed for educators and professionals who have previously achieved at 
least a bachelor’s degree to meet requirements for salary-incremental steps or re-certification 
credit. All Teaching Channel courses are graduate-level courses and awarded semester hours of 
credit, however not eligible toward a graduate degree at Loyola Marymount University. All 
learners taking courses for the purpose of certification, professional licensure, or salary 
requirements should consult with their school, district, or state leadership for approvals. 
 
Loyola Marymount University is regionally accredited by the WASC Senior College and University 
Commission (WSCUC).  Thank you for your interest in taking graduate-level continuing education 
courses. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carla V. Cortez 
Director 
LMU Extension 
 
 
 
 


